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From: CWinkelman@aol.com SN
Sent:  Thursday, December 10, 2009 5:37 PM

. b

To: EP, RegComments

Cc: CWinkelman@aol.com
Subject: Wastewater from Marcellus Shale drilling

To Whom it May Concern:

I am all for the job creation and economic boom that will result from the Marcellus Shale drilling in our state.
However, we must make sure we don't pollute our drinking water and destroy our beautiful wilds in the

process! Please adopt and do not weaken the DEP's proposal, and take action to ensure that both existing and
future drilling abide by these standards and regulations, including Total Dissolved Solids standards, standards
for other contaminants (such as bromides, arsenic, benzene, radium, and magnesium), and
regulation/oversight of all aspects of drilling, especially the disposal of wastewater.

Thank you for your attention to these important matters.

Sincerely,

Rev. Charlie Winkelman, Pastor
Jersey Shore Presbyterian Church
Jersey Shore, PA 17740

Phone: (570) 398-1909

Email: cwinkelman@aol.com

12/30/2009




